
                                Dated: - 30.10.2020 
  

CORRIGENDUM 
 

In partial modification to the “ADVERTISEMENT FOR APPOINTMENT 
OF CONSULTANT (FINANCE) IN HIMACHAL PRADESH POWER 
CORPORATION LIMITED, SHIMLA”  published in ‘Dainik Bhaskar’ & 
‘The Tribune’ as well as on the website of HPPCL on dated 08th October 2020, 
the last date for submission of application(s) is hereby extended. 

 The interested candidates may send their applications along with certified 
‘Curriculum Vitae’ to the Director (Personnel), Himachal Pradesh Power 
Corporation Limited, BCS, New Shimla-171009, latest by  

                      17.11.2020 (Tuesday) up to 5.00 P.M. 

     This is issued with the approval of competent authority. 

    

            -Sd/- 

Manager (P&A)  
Recruitment Section    

 

 

 

Himachal Pradesh Power Corporation Limited 
(A State Government Undertaking) 

Himfed Building, New Shimla-171009 
Phone No. 0177-2670633, 2671831 
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